
 
 
 
 
7 July 2021 
 
 
 

COVID-19 Update 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
As you are no doubt aware, the NSW Premier, Gladys Berejiklian, indicated 
this morning that the current lockdown will continue for a further week until 
Friday, July 16. 
 
As a consequence, for the first week of Term 3, students will be learning 
from home.  
 
During this week the school will remain open for students and families who 
need it. However, parents are encouraged to keep their children at home. 
There will only be minimal staff supervision and the school will provide one unit of work for 
students, whether they are learning from home or in the classroom. Canteen facilities will 
not be available for any student in attendance. 
 
For those on site, all staff and students from Year 7 upwards will be required to wear 
masks. This is consistent with current requirements for masks to be worn in office and 
workplace settings and on transport services across Greater Sydney. 
 
Parents and caregivers are not to enter school grounds unless they have an appointment. 
Any student displaying flu like symptoms will be sent home and is not to return until a 
negative COVID-19 result is received, and they are symptom free. 
 
Year 12 students who are completing a practical subject for their HSC may need to attend 
school for exam preparation or assessment tasks. Teachers will communicate directly with 
students about what is required via CANVAS once the Department of Education has clarified  
what is permissible. 
 
Thank you for your understanding during this very trying time. If you have questions or 
concerns relating to any of the information provided, please contact the school via email on 
cths@cths.nsw.edu.au. 
 
Please look after yourself and your family during this difficult time and remember despite the 
lockdown we remain remarkably well off with very few cases of COVID, some glorious winter 
weather and the opportunity to get outside and exercise safely.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Gary Johnson 
Principal 
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